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 PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT PHONE: (209) 668-5520 

 ENGINEERING DIVISION FAX: (209) 668-5563 
 156 S. BROADWAY, SUITE 150 TDD: (800) 735-2929 
 TURLOCK, CA 95380 engineering@turlock.ca.us 

 

 
Addendum No. 2             September 9, 2022 

 
City Project No. 22-005 

Washington Road Bridge Railing Repair Project 
 

 
Plan holders: 
 
This addendum provides responses to the questions submitted to the City. 
 

Item No. 1: 
 
Q1: “Page 23, section 10 states Contractor to obtain permits and pay all fees. Q: Will permits and permit 
fees be required?” 
 
A1: As stated in the referenced section of the Agreement, contractor shall be responsible for obtaining all 
permits and paying for all fees associated with this project, including permits from Turlock Irrigation District. 
Only fees for permits issued by the City will be waived.  

 

Item No. 2: 
 
Q2: “Will the existing k rail and barricades stay in place during the reconstruction, and will the road remain 
closed in the North Bound direction for work to be accomplished without the need of flaggers? I was on site 
and noticed that vehicles still use the road in both directions using just the southbound lane.” 

A1: Bidders’ attention is directed to Section 10.02 “TEMPORARY TRAFFIC CONTROL PLAN AND 
IMPLEMENTATION” of Specifications. Southbound traffic shall be maintained. 
 

Item No. 1: 

Q3: “Do you have and engineer’s estimate?” 

A3: Engineer’s estimate is $138,000 as posted on City’s website at the time of advertisement for bids. 
 

Item No. 1: 

Q4: “It appears your requiring an A license to bid the project? See attached these are my licenses but we 
would sub out concrete patching and traffic control are we not permitted to bid? I was ordering my bid bond 
but not sure if I should?” 

A4: Bidders’ attention is directed to contractor license requirements as stated in “NOTICE TO 
CONTRACTORS” section of bid documents. 
 

 

End of Addendum No. 2 


